
F.No.01/06/2021/C-II 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 

 

 Candidates of the examinations of the Staff Selection Commission are 

hereby informed that it has been decided to conduct exit verification of all the 

candidates. 

 During the exit verification process, biometric data of the candidates 

(Photograph and Left Thumb Impression(LTI) etc.) will be collected before 

candidates are allowed to leave the computer labs after the examination. 

 All candidates appearing in the Computer Based Examinations of the 

Commission are expected to co-operate in this process. 

 

Sd/- 

 

Under Secretary(C-II) 

05.11.2021 

 


